Hershey Anti-BSL Group

Hershey Anti-BSL Group is an

all volunteer, grassroots
association of dog owners and
concerned citizens committed to
the repeal of Breed-Specific
Legislation in Ontario. Through
public education, political
involvement and the promotion of
responsible dog ownership,
Hershey's mandate is to restore
fair and equal treatment of all dog
owners across Ontario.

Regularly check our website for
the latest news, resources, events
and action alerts. Be pro-active in
your community. Get involved in
the political process. Join an anti-
BSL group in your area or start
your own. Don't just dream it, be
it! Let's work together to repeal
Breed-Specific Legislation in
Ontario.
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Why 'Hershey's Bill'?

Breed-Specific Legislation became
law on August 29, 2005. All active
service dogs in Ontario fitting the
general description as outlined
under DOLA, were immediately
deemed 'pit bulls' and forced into
retirement. Hershey was one such
service dog. In honour of Hershey
and all other service dogs affected
by this legislation, bills to repeal
Bill 132 have been named
'Hershey's Bill'. To date, there
have been four such bills
introduced into the Ontario
Legislature.
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End Breed-Specific Legislation

Read more about Hershey's story,
Bill 132 and the efforts to repeal
on our website.

www.supporthersheysbill.com
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